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Friday 8th November 2024 

Dear Parent/Guardian                                                                                         
 
We have booked the Isle of Wight residential for Monday 7th July to Friday 11th July 2025.  
In the past, the Year 6 children have made similar visits and they have proved to be of 
great educational value.  The visit also provides an opportunity for your child to benefit 
personally and socially from being “away from home”, encouraging a greater independence 
and maturity. 
 
Due to the larger group size this year, we will be staying at Tapnell Farm residential centre, 
and a full educational programme has been worked out and the coach and driver stay with 
us for the week, which will enable us to make many visits and excursions whilst on the 
island. 
 
The total cost of the visit is £416.15, which includes coach, ferry, accommodation, 
entrance fees and insurance.  The cost of this can be spread throughout the year on 
ParentPay, with full payment needing to be made by 31st May 2025. 
 
It is not the policy of the school to provide assistance in the above circumstance. As a 
school, however, we do not want anyone to miss out on an opportunity like this for 
financial reasons.  If you are in financial difficulty, please contact us as we may be able to 
signpost some sources of support.  
 
If your child would like to participate in the Y6 residential, please provide your 
consent and a non-refundable deposit of £40 on ParentPay by Friday 29th 
November 2024.   
 
Further details, including dates of meetings and payment dates, will follow.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
The Year 5/6 Team 
 


